

## MEMORIAL ROLL 2020 ANNUAL CONFERENCE

We will recognize members and constituents who have died since last year's Annual Conference (June 1, 2019) at a Memorial Service during the Shared Annual Conference. It is our intention to be as inclusive as possible so we are asking you to *provide their name and a digital photograph of each individual* by **April 28, 2020**.

If there are names that should be added after your list has been submitted, contact the Conference Office at 333-5050 phone or <a href="mailto:alaskaumc@gmail.com">alaskaumc@gmail.com</a>, and we will do everything possible to ensure their inclusion.

ne of Local Church nes to be included i				
ies to be included i	ii tiic iviciiioriai	Service (no dan	es are necessary).	

Thank you for returning your list by April 28, 2020!